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“SME 5G Cartography” Position your SME for the upcoming 5G 

PPP Call 2! 

As discussed for some time now the SME WG agreed to try and provide larger organisations with a simple 

view of what SMEs could do in the 5G landscape –what we called the “SME 5G Cartography”. The first step 

is to position yourself along the “5G pre-structuring model” that has been defined by the 5G Infrastructure 

Association, and that will serve as an important input to the upcoming 5G PPP Call 2. 

We are therefore asking you to look at the attached PPTX file and fill it in as follows: 

 On slide 1: select the one or two relevant areas in which your SME can contribute (if you are 

contributing to more please select the two most relevant ones, three max but no more –otherwise this 

would not be comprehensible by the people reading it); 

 On slide 2: if you are specialized in one or more vertical sectors, select the one or two vertical sectors in 

which your SME can contribute more specifically (once again if you contribute to more than two just 

select the two priority sectors for your SME). 

Please send the file with the information on your SME to Timo Lahnalampi lahnalampi@interinnov.eu 

before 15 February 2016. 

This information is only a first step for a simple view of what SMES could provide in the 5G domain. This 

will be complemented by more detailed information that you will enter about your profile and ideas and 

expectations in the 5G PPP online brokerage service, that will be made available in May at the same time 

as 5G PPP Call 2 opens. 

In addition a complementary cartography of SMEs within the 5G value chain will be discussed at the next 

SME WG telco. 

 

Final analysis Details on SME participation in 5G PPP Call 1  

We already provided you in the previous newsletter with the main results of the 5G PPP Call 1 survey with 
respect to SMEs, as well as statistics from the participation of SMEs in the Call. The annexed note provides 
you with more details and a more complete analysis. 
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Latest news from the 5G Infrastructure Association 

The 5G Infrastructure Association and the NetWorld2020 Steering Board have started to discuss about a 

possible change in the governance structure. Several options are being discussed including changes in the 

membership of the Association. We will keep you posted on all new developments. 

 

Reminder 5G PPP Information Day on 21 January in Brussels 

If you are not already registered and willing to participate in the upcoming 5G PPP Phase 2 Information 
Day, register now at http://europa.eu/!QH67wd! 
 

 

Social media SME WG Twitter account 

If you are a Twitter user, do not forget to subscribe to the SME WG Twitter account @NetWorld2020SME 

and follow the latest news in real time! And remember that even if you do not have a Twitter account you 

can still look at the latest news just by clicking on the link. 

 

Last minute Open consultation for NetWorld2020 White Paper on 
“5G Experimental Facilities in Europe” 

You have until 15 January COB to comment the above-mentioned paper, just click here! 
 

WHAT’S NEXT? 

 
 New SME WG Telco –a Doodle poll will be sent out shortly! 

 
 NetWorld2020 Steering Board meeting on 1st February, along with an informal 5G Infrastructure 

Association General Assembly meeting 
 
 NetWorld2020 Annual Event on 19th April, the day before the NetFutures 2016 conference (20-21 

April, Brussels) 
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